EDITOR-IN- CHIEF'S ANNOUNCEMENT

Taking into consideration suggestions of our members of Editorial Board and our
readers, the old name of our journal, Zbornik Radova: Journal of Information and
Organizational Sciences, has changed over to the new name, JIOS: Journal of Information
and Organizatioal Sciences. Here is hoping that the JIOS will have a successful and long
life.
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